LYNDHURST ELEMENTARY SCHOOL HOT LUNCH PROGRAM & POPCORN FRIDAYS ~ 2024

December 18, 2023

Dear Parents & Guardians,

We are excited to announce that we are continuing hot lunch for our students on MONDAY's, WEDNESDAY's and FRIDAY's of each week starting in January. We are continuing to work with local restaurants to provide individually packaged meals: Pizza Hut, White Spot and Hong Sushi. The Lyndhurst PAC aims to choose food items that are as healthy as possible while keeping the lunch options kid friendly! The Winter hot lunch term runs from January 8 to March 15, 2024 and includes Popcorn Fridays!

Our hot lunch and popcorn Fridays ordering service is through **MunchaLunch.com** so you can pay for your orders online by credit card (Visa/Mastercard) OR debit-credit card or pre-paid credit card.

HOW TO REGISTER:

- 1) Go to: https://munchalunch.com/schools/lyndhurst
- 2) Click the "Register Here" button (as shown below). The system will guide you through.
- 3) After adding your children, click the green "Order Lunch!" button to order.
- 4) Next time, just click the "Login Here" button to access your account.
- 5) Note: If payment has not been made in advance, your lunch order will automatically be cancelled.



ORDERING DETAILS:

- Online ordering will be OPEN from December 15, 2023
- Changes & additions to your child's lunch order can be made any 7 days in the future.
 This means that you can join hot lunch at any point of time, place your orders weekly or monthly.
- If you need assistance with ordering, or do not have access to the internet, please contact Paula White at lyndhurstelementarypac@gmail.com

Please note if your child is absent on a lunch date, you are welcome to come and pick up their lunch by 11:45am; otherwise please consider it a donation for a child who does not have a lunch. Consistent with previous years, there are **NO REFUNDS** as this is a PAC fundraiser. We appreciate your support for our hot lunch program as the funds go towards general fundraising, activities and programs within the school.

We need parent volunteers in order to run a successful hot lunch program. Volunteers will help pick up from restaurants and/or SORT lunch items into classroom bins. Any time you can help would be greatly appreciated whether it be once a month, every other week, once a week or whenever your schedule permits. To volunteer, please email lyndhurstelementarypac@gmail.com your name, phone number and availability.

Our thanks to the Lyndhurst Elementary parent community for supporting this important fundraiser and to our wonderful Volunteers who help make this program a success!

THANK YOU!!